
January 2, 2021 

William L Lrumum 
217 Clainnont Dr 
Richmond, KY 4047 5

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box615 
Frankfort, KY 4060 I 

' 

Re: Case No. 2020-0034,9 

RECEIVED 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

This letter is in regard to "Notice To Customers of Kentucky Utilities Company" that I received in my 
bill this month stating that Kentucky Utilities Company is requesting an increase to their rates and 
charges for their customers, effective on or after January 1, 2021. 

I am a Kentucky Utilities and I am requesting an intervention of Case No. 2020-00349. 

My reasoqs for requesting this intervention are: 

Due to the crisis in our country, families are struggling to make ends meet, keep a roof over their heads 
and put food on the table. There are many Kentucky Utilities Company customers who are struggling to 
pay their current monthly bills much less increased rates. Many people have lost their jobs or laid off 
with no guarantee they will be called back to work. I feel that a I 0.67% rate increase is neither fair nor 
justified given the crisis in our country. 

I am asking that a rate increase be rejected. 

Sincerely, 

William L. Lannum 

JAN 07 2021



Larry& Margie Lannum 

217 Clairmont Dr 

Richmond, KY 40475 

Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box615 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

LEXINGTON KY 405 
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